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“The heavens declare the glory of God; the skies proclaim the work of his hands.” Psalm19:1 

 

UPCOMUPCOMUPCOMUPCOMING EVENTS:ING EVENTS:ING EVENTS:ING EVENTS:    
May 16May 16May 16May 16thththth                                            9am9am9am9am                                        Search & Rescue PresentationSearch & Rescue PresentationSearch & Rescue PresentationSearch & Rescue Presentation    
May 26May 26May 26May 26thththth                                            9am9am9am9am----1pm1pm1pm1pm                                        JOGJOGJOGJOG----AAAA----THONTHONTHONTHON    
May 27May 27May 27May 27thththth                                            NO SCHOOLNO SCHOOLNO SCHOOLNO SCHOOL            Professional DevelopmeProfessional DevelopmeProfessional DevelopmeProfessional Developmentntntnt    
May 30May 30May 30May 30thththth                                            NO SCHOOLNO SCHOOLNO SCHOOLNO SCHOOL            Memorial DayMemorial DayMemorial DayMemorial Day    
 

JOGJOGJOGJOG----AAAA----THONTHONTHONTHON    
Our annual Jog-a-thon fundraiser is coming up on Thursday,  May 26th. This is 

always a fun event for the students. And parents, if you are able to join us, 

you can have a good time with your children! The form is enclosed for each 

family to give 10 names and addresses of family members or friends who will 

sponsor your children for this event. Please complete the form and return it to 

the teacher as soon as possible. Pray for sunshine ☺ Thank you! 

 

ENROLLMENTENROLLMENTENROLLMENTENROLLMENT::::    
Parents, remember the discount of $35.00 per child on registration if paid before 
June 15th! If your children are returning next year you still need to fill out a new 
registration form. You may pick one up anytime from Carrie’s desk. You can also 
receive a 5% discount for referring a child if they register! 
 

Summer at CCSSummer at CCSSummer at CCSSummer at CCS    
CAMP COUGAR  will start on June 13th. There will be more information in the Wednesday 

envelope in the weeks to come regarding summer fun here at the school!       


